FMAC Minutes







May 6th, 2011
In Attendance:  Edwardo Portillos, Hillary Smith, Christina Martinez, Jeff Montez de Oca, Aditi Mitra, Marguerite Cantu, Anthony Cordova, Kee Warner, and Edgar Cota. 
Associate Vice Chancellor for Diversity Update:  
Another group of Marquez scholars are coming to campus in the summer.  They will take a summer class focusing on social change.  The class will run the first week of June.  Kee will send a report to Eddie and he will send the report to all FMAC members. 

The CU system might have some monies for investment purposes.  Kee suggested FMAC think about what this means for our organization

ICAT brought an interactive theater to campus and the theater focused on campus climate activities, especially issues concerning exclusion.  ICAT is hoping to replicate the interactive theater on campus.  ICAT also has done work on trying to figure out its role on campus.  There were concerns about the committee investigating personnel matters, which is more of a human resource role.  During this process ICAT has worked with various campus offices.  ICAT does not include students.  It does include representatives from PRIDE, FMAC, campus police, Steve Linhart and others that will act as a campus response team for issues that come up.  Role will be announced soon to campus.  
MOSIAC Update:  
The LGBT Resource center is going through a period of transition.  They pulled off a successful Burlesque show.  

There is new student government leadership with Jarod Gray and Estevan Flores elected for President and Vice President.  

Anthony is happy to see that several FMAC members are working with various ethnic student clubs on campus.  He suggested that in the fall FMAC provide a training on how to run a club and it would include all these groups.  
The end of year celebration will be held on April 30th or May 7th.  FMAC has committed $1,000 to this event.  Currently Anthony has 237 RSVPs including 68 graduating students.  Kee's office is funding a new award called the Diversity Praxis Award.  
Update for SB 1070: 
Senator Sinema Talk--FMAC will set aside $700 to bring Senator Sinema in the fall.  Eddie will submit a request to her office requesting a date and informing them of the topic for the speaking event.  Kee recommended we combine this event with a possible fund raising event with the LGBT resource center and it possibly could attract community members.  We could ask the Senator to do a classroom talk and then a more formal activity.  The event could be by funded by various groups on campus.  Eddie will work with Kee on organizing the event and submit the proper paperwork to Senator Sinema's office.    
Newcomers Interviews: 
FMAC members are continuing to complete the interviews.  Aditi signed up for two interviews today.  
BUDGET:  
$700 from the remaining budget will be set aside for Senator Sinema talk.  $250 will be spent on a luncheon with the Marquez scholars that will include any FMAC members who are interested in attending.  The remaining $800 will be spent on professional development activities, with a priority given to research oriented activities.  This money will not be used for travel to conferences since we have already used our allotted funding for this purpose.     

End of Chair Event:  

The event is planned for May 21, 2011.  FMAC, SOC and West departments will be invited to Eddie's house.  FMAC members please bring alcohol, food will be provided by Eddie.   


Web Page:  

Jeff is working on the webpage and has attended a training.  However, he has held off doing anymore work because he was told there software change.  FMAC members offered to provide him with help if needed since IT is constantly discussing a new version of software is needed and planned for the future.  
Announcements/Upcoming events:

Next FMAC meeting is September 2, 2011 at 10:30 am in COH 3022.  
